
 F.O.B.B.S  Meeting  Spread Eagle, Sawley, 7pm. 
 
 Monday 13th January 2014             
 
In Attendance                                                         
 
Jacqueline Cross 
Helen Hoyle 
Claire Simpson 
Sandra Simpson 
Gill Armer 
Sophie Mitton 
Katie Dugdale 
Kath Johnson 
Charlotte Davies 
 
Apologies 
 
Jenna Braithwaite. 
 
We are holding this meeting to discuss  a fundraising event, Jacqueline suggested a 
children’s talent show and everyone agreed,                                                                
We then discussed between us a date which was decided upon Thursday 13th February 
2014 at 6.30 pm just before the children break up for half term.                                 
Other things discussed:-                                                                                                        
1. Whether  to put on hot food or just a drink and light refreshments.                           
2. Price of tickets for parents and children.  
                                                                            
We  decided we needed to put a letter together to see if we have any interest first and 
that we would arrange another meeting for next Wednesday to discuss the results 
from the letter. 
We discussed what needed to go in the letter,                                                                               
1. That  we are holding a talent show night.                                                                    
2  How many children would be interested in taking part.                                                                   
3. How many adults would be interested in buying tickets.                                                  
4. Need to explain that the money raised helps are children, list examples of previous 
fundraisers and trips that fobbs have provided for our children.                                                
5. List an example of talent show acts for ideas.                                                                    
6.There needs to be a deadline date of Monday 20th January.                                                       
7.A tear off slip was agreed.                                                                                               
8. And we need to emphasise that we need support or the event will not go ahead. 
We also discussed:- 
- Having judges, who they might be. Jackie is going to ask Michael / Anna Dakin and 
Jean Bishop and Kath is going to ask Kate Brunskill. 
-Having a raffle on the night and donations of prizes. 
-The making of certificates, which charlotte has kindly agreed to do. 
-Taking a video of the occasion and selling it afterwards. Helen is going to ask Kevin 
Hodgeson. 
-1st, 2nd and 3rd prizes to be whsmith vouchers 



- Possibly borrowing decorations from the village hall. 
 
Afterwards we run through other things that are happening. The committee is as 
follows:- 
Chairman – Jacqueline Cross 
Vice Chairman – Helen Hoyle 
Treasurer – Jenna Braithwaite 
Secretary – Sandra Simpson 
Press Officers – Katie Dugdale & Charlotte Davies 
Committee Member – Gill Armer 
 
The Christmas cards that the children made - the total made is still to be confirmed. 
The raffle from the Christmas nativity - the total made is still to be confirmed too . 
 
We discussed putting a letter together for photo consent from parents  as we put 
photos on the school website, stating there will be no surnames used and no addresses 
used. 
 
Also another fundraiser discussed were t-towels where the children design there own 
t-towels and parents/ family purchase them , Jackie is going to ask Jenna to make a 
few phone calls. 
 
And finally we agreed to hold another meeting next Wednesday 22nd February 2014.  
 
Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 


